
 

 

 

The regular monthly meeting, of the Town Board of the Town of Livingston, County of 

Columbia, and the State of New York was held at the town hall, 119 County Route 19, 

Livingston, NY on the 9th day of July, 2020. 

Present:      

                              Supervisor James Guzzi   

                              Deputy Supervisor Will Yandik 

                               Councilperson William Bender   

                              Councilperson Thomas Shumsky 

                               Councilperson Phil Massaro 

Supervisor Guzzi opened the regular meeting of the Town Board with the pledge to the flag, at 

7:00 p.m.  

Resolution # 56 

Motion to approve the June monthly Town Board minutes 

A motion was made by Councilperson Shumsky, seconded by Councilperson Massaro, to 

approve the minutes of the June monthly Town Board meeting. 

Votes: 5 Ayes, 0 No 

Communications: none 

Supervisor’s Report 

The following reports were read by Supervisor Guzzi: 

Town Supervisor 

Town Clerk- Total local shares remitted to town of $5211.00 for June 

Highway- No report 

Building Dept- 14 building permits, 0 C/O, 5 Abstract C/O’s, 0 Mobile Home.  1 Fire Violations, 0 

Fire Inspections, 0 wedding fees. Month to date: $4874.24 Year to date: $23998.23 

Dog Control-  no report 

Assessor- 29 hours 9  parcel transfers, 13 building permits processed, 12 calls. Final Assessment 

roll is complete and in assessor’s office 

Resolution # 57 



 

 

Motion to approve the monthly reports for July 

A motion was made by Deputy Supervisor Yandik, seconded by Councilperson Bender to 

approve the monthly reports as read. 

Votes 5 Ayes, 0 no 

.New Business 

Jeremy Steul who works on information technology for the town gave a presentation on 

possible future email systems that may offer more safety based on the risk assessment advisory 

from the town insurance at NYMIR. 

The Rec Park virtual program is going well with an average of 17-18 children participating on a 

weekly basis. 

.Twin Lakes update- The parking lot reduction in capacity has been working out and no 

problems reported, Deputy Code Enforcement Officers have been hired to monitor it. 

Resolution # 53 

Motion to approve the hiring of Deputy Code Enforcement Officers by the Town for monitoring 

the Twin Lakes area 

Committee Reports 

Buildings- no report 

Senior Citizens Advisory Council- The nutrition sites are still not open but the senior citizens are 

eager to get together again 

Planning and zoning- no report 

Ethics- no report 

Highway- as per the supervisor’s report 

Communications- no report 

Office Support- no report 

Historian- no report 

County Environmental Management- no report 

Emergency Management- no report 

Special Projects- no report 

Twin Lakes: no report 



 

 

Audit Committee:  

Resolution # 58 

Motion to pay bills 

A motion was made by Councilperson Massaro, seconded by Councilperson Shumsky, to pay 

the bills as presented. Board members have been coming in monthly to view and sign the bills. 

# 41-43 Highway  

# 173-196 General  

Vote 5 Ayes, 0 No 

. 

Public Comment 

There being no further comments the board voted to adjourn the meeting. 

Resolution # 59 

Motion to adjourn the meeting 

A motion was made by Councilperson Bender, seconded by Councilperson Massaro to adjourn 

the meeting. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:29 pm 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Tammy Molinski 

Town Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

       


